Care

COVID 19 Outbreak

Dear St. Teresa Place families, residents, and staff,

We learned on August 25, 2022 that eight residents have tested positive for COVID 19. There
are four cases on Kindness East and four cases on Kindness West. As of this communication,
all of the residents in the affected areas are doing well.

We have been in contact with Communicable Diseases and an outbreak has been declared for
the affected areas.

Recreation activities have been continued on the affected neighborhoods and we shall review
once the isolation period for the residents is over.

We are doing all we can to contain the outbreak, working closely with our zone’s Medical Officer
of Health and Alberta Health Services. We are monitoring residents very closely and diligently.

As with previous outbreaks, the outbreak status will be updated at covenantcare.ca by 6 pm
every Tuesday and Thursday. Please direct questions to me at 587 619 7116 or
email admin@covenantcare.ca.

We thank you for your support, patience and understanding during this period. We will continue
to update you as the situation evolves and as we receive further instructions from our zone
Medical Officer of Health.

Please, stay healthy and safe.

Emile Enongene
Site Administrator



